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 Friday Note  

10 March 2017 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Red Nose Day 24th March 2017 

We are doing a 'Red' dress up theme so invite children 

to school wearing something Red (easy for those who 

would prefer not to as they can wear their school 

uniform!) We are asking for a donation for this 

privilege (£1 suggestion) 

 

We have ordered lots of Red Noses and Wristbands 

which will be on sale for £1 from the school office as 

soon as they arrive. 

 

New Baby 

Congratulations to Kai Bradley who 

has become a big bother to baby 

William Edward who was born on 

Saturday weighing 7lbs.  

 

Second Hand Book Sale Friday 3rd March 

Thank you to everyone who bought books at our 

second hand book sale. We made just over £36.00. 

The Year 6 volunteers we had were excellent! 

 

Sponsored Read 

Thank you to those who have bought in sponsored 

read money. We have made an amazing £580.10!! 

Usbourne books will donate up to 60% of what we 

have made so we are very excited about what lovely 

new books we can order!   

 

Westfield’s Wonderful Reading 

We had a lovely book week last 

week and here are some pictures of 

our Year 6 children reading to our 

nursery children. 
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Dance Umbrella 

For all of those dance parents that sadly didn't 

manage to get a ticket to the dance umbrella, or even 

those that did, we are going to put on a performance 

of the show in school on Wednesday 5th April. There 

will be 2 shows, one at 9.00am and one at 2.30pm, 

we'd love to see as many of you there as possible. 

 

Cross Country 

 
 

Well done to all our Y6s who took part in the MSN 

Games Association Cross Country Race. They finished 

4th overall school, received a finisher’s medal and a 

doughnut!  

 

We are proud to announce that the school has been 

awarded the first half of the Director of Public Health 

Award. This recognises the hard work put in by both 

staff and pupils surrounding the area of healthy 

lifestyles and the variety of activities we offer. We will 

now be working towards the full award. 

 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 

Sainsburys will soon start giving out 

vouchers and we will be collecting them 

in school. Look out for the collection 

box in the Library. 

 
Diary Dates 
 
March 
Fri 31  Movie Night 
 
April 
Fri 7  Easter Bingo 
  Pupils break up for Easter 
Mon 24  Pupils return to school 
 

May 
Wed 3 – Fri 5 Year 4 Great wood Camp 
Mon 8 – Fri 12 Year 6 SATs Week  
Tues 16  Class Photos 
Tues 23  Yaer 6 Trip to Lifeskills 
Fri 26  Inflatable Day 
  Pupils break up for Half Term 
June 
Mon 5  Inset Day 
Tues 6  Pupils return to school 
 
July 
Fri 14  Summer Fayre 
Thurs 20 Year 6 Leavers Disco 7.00-9.00pm 
Fri 21  Pupils break up for Summer Holidays  
 
Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
Yours sincerely 

Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
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